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WeEn Semlconductons

Issue Date-2023-03-24
Effective Date-2023-03-25

Dear Customer,
Here's your quality information concerning products our customers and partners purchased from
WekEn.

Management Summary

This notification is to discontinue additional G1 SIC products. For the detailed, please view this notification and product list.

This discontinuation notice confirms to your company that WeEn Semiconductors is now discontinuing the manufacture of G1 SIC products
listed in the file of Product List included with this notification. In accordance with WeEn product discontinuation policy, we are hereby giving the
notice to our valued customers and partners to adjust the product purchasing record, or make any final lifetime purchase of the discontinued
products. We regret the inconvenience and impact this notice may cause. WeEn Semiconductors is reay to assist you in placing final orders, or
in providing product information you require. We appreciate your understanding and assistance in helping us to help you minimize the impact of
this product discontinuation on your company. We look forward to WeEn Semiconductors continued support of your company semiconductor
requirement in the years to come.

Why do we issue this Information Notification
There are new generation SiC parts with better performance and quality.

Identification of Affected Products
For the part types, please view the Product List attached.

Data Sheet Revision
NA

Disposition of Old Products
Mo impact

Production
In the file of Product List are the last time delivery date and the replacement part.

Affected products and sales history information: see attached file of Product List.
see attached file of Self-qualification Report.

should you not be able to obtain these documents, please contact your WekEn sales representative or the e-mail address mentioned below
under Contact and Support.

For all Quality Notification content inquiries, please contact your local WeEn Sales Support team.

For specific questions on this notice or the products affected please contact our specialist directly.

Name:Shawn Lin
Position:Quality Manager
e-mail address:shawn.xf in@ween-semi.com

At WeEn Semiconductors we are constantly striving to improve our product and processes to ensure they reach the highest possible Quality
Standards.

You have received this email because you are a designated contact or subscribed to WeEn Quallity Notifications. WeEn shall not be held liable
if this Notification is not correctly distributed within your organization.

This message has been automatically distributed. Please do not reply.
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